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Recruiting now – Chief Constable of Nottinghamshire Police 

 

I am excited to be launch our recruitment process for Nottinghamshire Police’s next Chief 

Constable.  

As Police and Crime Commissioner for Nottinghamshire, I am looking to appoint an 

exceptional Chief Constable to take Nottinghamshire Police forward in its next steps to 

become an outstanding police force.  My new Chief Constable will do this by ensuring effective 

and efficient policing, and actively building trust and confidence in all our communities in 

Nottingham and Nottinghamshire.   

Nottinghamshire Police is an exciting opportunity for its next Chief Constable.  It has benefited 

from a good period of chief officer stability, which is reflected in its improved performance.  It 

now has a balanced budget and benefits from proactive income generation.  And 

Nottinghamshire Police has one of the most diverse workforces of all UK police forces, as well 

as an excellent track record of recruitment and retention.   

There is more work to be done, though, to improve Nottinghamshire Police further.   

I want an inspiring leader who will work with me and my Office to deliver the vision and three 

key objectives set out in my Police and Crime Plan, Make Notts Safe: 

• preventing crime and protecting people from harm 

• responding efficiently and effectively to community needs and 

• supporting victims and survivors, witnesses and communities 

The next Chief Constable will engage with a dedicated and passionate workforce and the 

thriving local and regional partnership landscape. They will also use emerging local, regional 

and national opportunities for innovation and collaboration proactively to raise the standards, 

service delivery and performance of Nottinghamshire Police.  I want our officers, staff and 

volunteers to be proud of their work. And I want our communities to have trust and confidence 

in our Force to deliver positive change through lasting community safety and criminal justice 

outcomes.  

Could you be our next Chief Constable? Get in touch! 

I am committed to ensuring an open and transparent process in the appointment of the new 

Chief Constable.  If you believe you can deliver my Plan and bring Nottinghamshire Police up, 

get in touch with my Chief Executive and Monitoring Officer, Sharon Caddell, to organise an 

early discussion about what you have to offer Nottinghamshire, and what we can offer you.  

To organise a discussion slot, please contact Katy Lewis or Lisa Gilmour by contacting our 

landline at 0115 844 5998 or by emailing them at Katy.lewis@notts.police.uk or 

Lisa.gilmour@notts.police.uk 
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I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Caroline Henry 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Nottinghamshire 
 

 


